Bolton
1 Council

Report to: Executive Member For
Corporate Resources

30t March , 2009

Date:

Report of: Director Of Legal and Report No:
Democratic Services

Contact Officer: Andrew Jennings Tele No: 331033

Report Title:
Monitoring of Executive Member Decisions

Non Confidential: This report does not contain information which warrants its
consideration in the absence of the press and members of the
public,

Purpose: To provide the Executive Member with an up to date report

relating to previously taken decisions by the Executive Member.

Recommendations: | The Executive Member is requested to note the report.

Decision:
Signed:
Leader/Executive Member Monitoring Officer
Date:
Summary: This Report contains up to date monitoring information relating to

previously taken decisions by the Executive Member.
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DECISION MONITORING

EXECUTIVE MEMBER FOR
CORPORATE RESOURCES

Date of Iltem and Decision Action and
Meeting Progress
24th
Feb,2009

TIF REFERENDUM COSTS

The Executive Member AGREED
payment of £170,871.44 to ERSand
that ,with respect to the Manchester
City Council costs, the Director of
Legal and Democratic Services submit
a further breakdown of the overall
costs relating to media and television
etc to determine how much of this cost
related to the abortive adverts in light
of the Advertising Standards Authority
ruling on the content of such, with
such information being submitted to
the Executive Member Strategy and
External Relationships.

The Manchester
City Council
invoice has
inadvertently
been paid
centrally.
However, as
reported at the
meeting of the
Executive
Member for
Strategy and
External
Relationships, the
media and
television costs
did not include
the costs for the
television advert
that was aborted
due to the
Advertising
Standards
Authority ruling.
The costs for this
advert were met
by GMPTE. A full
breakdown of
media and
television costs
has been
requested from
Manchester City
Council.
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AREA WORKING ROUND 3 UPDATE

The Executive Member AGREED the
areas for further development as
detailed in the report.

A further report
will be provided
for the Executive
Member in June
2009 outlining the
progress with
implementing
further
developments in
the area working
service.

AGGREGATE FINANCIAL MONITOR
THIRD QUARTER 2008/09

The Executive Member NOTED the
report.

200212

Page 3 of 3




